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Inquiry into the Impact of the Westconnex Project- 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I have been a resident of Haberfield for over 40 years. 

I write to you as my family has been deeply affected by the M4 East Construction. 

We believe we have been unfairly treated as the “community consultation” process has been 
inadequate both in terms of lack of detail of the concept plan, and the time allocated to provide 
feedback.  

We completely opposed the tunnel exits in Haberfield and the noise wall that stands in front of our 
home at Dobroyd Parade Haberfield.  

Westconnex has destroyed our local community and our beautiful heritage suburb. 

My family has endured endless sleepless nights.  

We are often greeted in the mornings by Westconnex contractors unfortunately some of their 

comments have been quite upsetting, comments like…  

“Westconnex have ruined your area”  

“Why did westconnex build the noise wall?”  

“I would hate to wake up and look out at the noise wall”  

“Didn’t you oppose this wall”?  

“I feel sorry for you”  

“I wouldn’t want to live here”  

All we can hope for now is that Westconnex adheres to our submissions regarding our preferences 
for landscaping along the Noise Wall on Dobroyd Parade.  

Living in Dobroyd Parade was always pleasant looking across to Timbrell Park. Unfortunately the 

noise wall now deters us from sitting out on our front verandah, as the beauty of the trees and 

park has been lost forever.  

Yours Faithfully, 




